
 

 

 

 

 

January 12, 2024 

 
             Wilcannia – Menindee West Road reopened after storm damage 
 
Council is pleased to report that the Wilcannia – Menindee West Road has been reopened 
this week to traffic, under a road status of caution.  
 
It comes after the road was closed because of recent storm damage. Council staff have 
been undertaking urgent repair works on three washed out areas of the Wilcannia – 
Menindee West Road to make the road safe for traffic, after it sustained significant damage 
from storms in recent days.  
 
Scheduled road maintenance works are still to be completed at the Menindee end of the 
Wilcannia – Menindee West Road. These works are due to start in early February. 
Therefore, motorists planning to travel on the road are urged to drive with care and be 

cautious of wildlife. 

People can stay up to date on information about Council road closures by accessing 
Council’s website where the latest road reports are available: 
(https://www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au/Services/Road-conditions)  
Information can also be found on Live Traffic NSW. 
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